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BMV Announces South Meridian Branch Relocation 

INDIANAPOLIS—The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced today the South Meridian branch 
will relocate to 3919 Madison Ave., Suite 900, Indianapolis, IN 46227. The branch will open in its new location 
as Indy South on Tuesday, Dec. 13, 2022.  

The new location provides added capacity to serve the community with the addition of three in-wall BMV 
Connect kiosks, 20 testing stations, and 20 customer service stations. The branch will maintain the same 
operating schedule. 

The final day at the old location will be Saturday, Dec. 10, 2022.  

Over a dozen key BMV transactions can be completed 24-hours a day, 7 days a week through BMV Connect. 

For a complete list of branch locations and hours, to complete an online transaction, or to find a 24-hour BMV 
Connect kiosk near you visit IN.gov/BMV.  
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